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VIRTUAL MEMBER MEETING

Council 3660 will be holding a Virtual Member meeting online or by phone
using the Zoom Web conferencing system
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81468478548?pwd=VDBLVDJRVGVWUlpnSGlvbnlwbmtuZz09

Monday, April 12th, 2021 at 7pm
and every second Monday of each subsequent month

Meeting ID: 814 6847 8548  Passcode: 808027

CALL FOR NEW OFFICERS
HAPPY EASTER The council is looking for Catholic
The knights of Msgr James M Downey gentlemen of the Council to step up and
Council 3660 would like to wish all Volunteer to take on Officer Positions. The
members and their families officers of the council help run the monthly

meetings and organize the many events we

a very happy Easter. have throughout the year.

We hope you celebrate safely however you

o If you are interesting in learning about any
choose to celebrate this joyous day!

of the office positions, contact Grand Knight
John Magee through our council
phone number (317) 784-3660
or grandknight@kofc3660.com
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Council Officers 2020-2021
Chaplain TBA
Grand Knight John Magee
Deputy Grand Knight Matthew Crossen
Chancellor Scott Crossen
Financial Secretary Robert Lynch, PGK, PSD
Recorder John Hasty, PGK

Warden Clifford Edgemon
Treasurer James Milharcic, PGK

Advocate Tom Nicholson
Inside Guard Michael Risch
Outside Guard Patrick Kailie

Trustee (1-Year) John Finneran, PGK

Trustee (2-Year) John Hasty, PGK

Trustee (3-Year) Joseph Humbert, PGK
Realty Board 2020-2021

David Jackson

Richard White

James Milharcic, PGK

Scott Crossen, PGK

Tim McCarthy

John Szostak

John Magee

Robert Lynch, PGK, PSD, FM

President

Vice President
Treasurer
Secretary
Elected Member
Elected Member
Grand Knight
Financial Secretary
Trustee (1-Year)
Trustee (2-Year)
Trustee (3-Year)

John Finneran, PGK
John Hasty, PGK
Joseph Humbert, PGK

Program Director

Director of Church Activities
Director of Family Activities
Director of Youth Activities
Director of Council Activities
Director of Community Activities

Director of Web Site
Joe Humbert, info@KofC3660.org
Gibault Home Representative
Matt Crossen
Membership Director
Scott Crossen
Retention Director
Scott Crossen
Ceremonials Chairman
William Sherman, PGK
Editor/Advertising Manager, Cross & Compass
Joe Humbert, CandCEditor@KofC3660.org

Insurance Representatives

Robert Kelly bob.kelly@kofc.org 317-966-4533

Sick Committee
Holy Name
St. Jude
Good Shepherd
Sacred Heart
St. Roch
St. Mark
St. Barnabas
St. Patrick

Council 3660 website: http://www.kofc3660.com

We are in need of brothers to step up for many
of the Director positions to share the load with
our council officers.

If interested in a director position,
contact Financial Secretary, Bob Lynch.

financialsecretary@kofc3660.com

GRAND
KNIGHT’S
MESSAGE

Brother Knights,

Your Council Officers want to wish all of you a very
Blessed Easter with hopes that we are renewed in spirit
and our lives will be better in this year of 2021.

It has been sad to hear of those who had suffered with
the Covid Virus and we hope that everyone regains
their health and is able to return back to somewhat
better conditions, although returning back to what we
thought was normal might still be way off yet. We
would urge all of you who haven’t yet been vaccinated
to please use the opportunity to get vaccinated when it
does come your way. It’s the only way that we can stop
this awful Virus and attempt to get back to a normal
lifestyle in our homes and also at our churches too.

April is the time of the year that we start a slate of
candidates for the next year’s Officers and I would like
to extend a warm welcome to anyone who is interested
in running for one of our Offices. There is no greater
privilege than to serve your Brother Knights as one of
the Officers of your Council. I would encourage all of
our Brother Knights to consider running for an Office,
and start to be active as a member of your Council. If
you have recently retired from your work routine, then
it’s an excellent way to use up some of your newly
found spare time, and remember, we do these things to
help others who cannot help themselves! God will bless
you immensely, as he has me!

Please watch the Cross & Compass for upcoming news
about our future activities of our Council. There will
be a Food Drive on May 1st at Good Shepherd Catho-
lic Church, and we will keep you posted on when we
are able to re-start our Breakfasts again.

May God Bless All Of You Always!

Respectfully submitted,
John Magee
Grand Knight
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FOOD DRIVE

My brother Knights and Families your council is at it again.
We will be hosting a Food Drive at
Good Shepherd Parish / Central Catholic School on
May 1, 2021
between the hours of 11-2.

This drive will benefit the Officer David Moore Food Pantry and Hunger Inc.

We will be set up in the main parking lot behind the school.
Please enter from Carson Avenue and exit on Cameron.

If you are unable to stop by and wish to help with a donation.

Please send it to
Msgr. Downey Knights of Columbus P.O. Box 17547, Indianapolis Indiana 46217-0547.

We will be accepting donation at Good Shepherd as well. Some of the suggested items that are
needed: Cereal, Peanut Butter and Jelly, Soup, Canned Pasta, Canned Fruit, Hamburger and
Tuna Helper, ETC.

K OF C INSURANCE

Bob Kelly is now serving the entire 3660 Council for insurance members
He will be calling everyone soon to set up an annual review.
Please set up your annual review with him that can be done in person or over the telephone.

If you have any questions, please contact Bob at 317-966-4533 or at bob.kelly@kofc.org.

Any male who is 18 years old or older and 1s Catholic can go to

www.kofc.org

to join the Knights of Columbus through the e-membership initiative.
You will get your first year of e-membership FREE when you use the promo code of
RKELLY
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MARIAN UNIVERSITY

———— Indianapolis

You’ve built a lasting legacy.

February 18, 2021

Bill Sherman '65
7731 Briarstone Dr
“Indianapolis, IN 46227-5449

*Every year Marian University is humbled by the extraordinary generosity of donors, like you, to
.endowed scholarship program. You recognize the importance of providing students with
lent teaching and learning in the Franciscan and liberal arts tradition. This past year has
re students than ever rely upon scholarship dollars to continue their education. Our
have answered the call yet again. The following people have celebrated your

nce to them by donating to the Msgr. James M. Downey Council #3660 Seminarian
hip in 2020:

1 Controls Foundation Michael '64 and Kathleen Dryer

2 verseelved agersonal acknowledgement letter upon receipt of their grﬂ:, These .
ost | ‘Endowed S shif

Msgr. James M Downey Council 3660 Seminarian Scholarship for Marian University

Be like Bill Sherman, Johnson Controls Foundation and Michael & Kathleen Dryer!

Support future seminarians by donating to
the Msgr. James M Downey Council 3660 Seminarian Scholarship
set up at Marian University honoring the mission of the council to
Support our Seminarians
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GIBAULT - GIBAULT

ﬁ CHILDREN’S SERVICES

CHILDREN'’S SERVICES

In the 25 years since this golf
scramble began, the generosity of
our supporters has helped A

children, families and | | y >m.m=: .
communities grow stronger. e B
Gibault is dedicated to providing

our children with a quality
education, unique programming
and a variety of therapy options.

Gibault Children's Services
provides treatment to male and
~female clients ages 6-21. We
ieve in a holistic approach to
'youth treatment and family

engagement is strongly - - fs W o i ; ,
encouraged. ; , | Special thanks to our
: Corporate Sponsor

Learn more by visiting

7 o ,V
www.gibault.org | . |
_ m |
Gibault was founded by the | =< |
Indiana Knights of Columbus in 1921. “ S
STATE SE |
S % Ent ‘
s A % . FoT First Financial Bank
e All proceeds benefit

Gibault Children’s Services
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Your Support
Makes a Difference!

W HOQ“A&\&: 202

“Gibault provides life-changing opportunities for
children, adults, families and communities.”

Gibault was founded by the
Indiana Knights of Columbus in 1921. This year
Gibault is embarking on 100 years of service and
has served over 10,650 youth since our
inception. We love and appreciate your support
as it plays a vital role in our continued success!

ElliyiEee ... .. ... $95
Entry fee includes: lunch,
beverages, green fees, cart and

Gibault treat bag.
Registration 10:00 a.m.
Lunch 11:00 a.m.
Tee Off 12:00 p.m.

Awards will be _u-.mmm:nma following
the scramble at the Country Club.

1st Place Team , 5500
2nd Place Team $300
3rd Place Team $200
Longest Putt - Gift Certificate
Longest Drive Gift Certificate
Closest to the Pin - Gift Certificate

All ties will be broken on a score card playoff.
Rules in each golf cart.

Come and enjoy new course games,
contests and prizes this year!

I would like to support Gibault.

Golfers
@$95 each X 4 golfers ($380) $

$1,500 Sponsorship

Includes 1 team of 4 players $

$1,000 Snack Sponsor $

Hole Sponsorship

@$%$400 each : S
__ TeelGreen sponsorship

@$200 each el
_____ Cart sponsorship

@$75 each $

150 promotional items from
your business to place in the
Gibault freat bags

are for this event, please
n by May 3, 2021,

Sponsorships turned in after May 3, 2021 will
not receive a recognition sign at the event.

In the event of a rain out, cash prizes will
not be awarded but will benefit the children
at Gibault Children’s Services.

Enclosed is $
(Make checks payable to Gibault, Inc.)

Credit Card Information

Card#
Exp. Date Security Code
Name on card

Mail registration form and payment to:

Gibault, Inc.

6401 S. US Hwy 41

Terre Haute, IN 47802-4749
(812) 298-3030

Corporate Sponsor

First Financial Bank

Registration Form

(This form may be duplicated for additional teams)
Please print

Sign up early—limited to 33 teams!
Entry fees must accompany this form.
Golfer registration spots will not be held
without payment.

Name

Address

City/State/Zip

Phone

Email

Name

Address

City/State/Zip

Phone

Email

Name

Address

City/State/Zip

Phone

Email

Name

Address

City/State/Zip

Phone

Email

Please select your own team. If you don’t have
a team we will place you on one.

Please wear proper golf attire.
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SYMPATHY

The officers and members of Monsignor Downey Council offer their sympathy and prayers to:

Brother Theodore Robert Mandabach, 75, of Indianapolis, passed away on September 9, 2020.
Husband of 55 years to Sue, father to Dawn Freeman, brother to Patty Northcutt, John, 4 grandchildren, 3
great-grandchildren.

Joseph C. “Joe” McDermott, 100, Beech Grove, passed away October 26, 2020.

Husband to Carol, who preceded him in death, father to Paul, Jeanne O’Brien, 4 grandchildren,

3 great-grandchildren, & will be missed by a host of nieces, nephews, cousins, & extended family.
Brother Michael "Butch' Lee Frazee Sr., 80, Indianapolis, passed away November 17, 2020
Husband to Carol, father to Mike Jr., Mark, Steve and Teresa Grimes, brother to Ronald "Joe", Brother-in
-law to Lucille Frazee, 7 grandchildren, 22 great-grandchildren and many nieces and nephews.

Brother Robert J. McCarthy, 83, Indianapolis, passed away November 19, 2020.

Retired firefighter, Husband to Sally for 57 years, father to Timothy, Michael, Christopher, Kathleen
Haberthy, All 3 sons are Brother Knights, brother to Joan Armbruster, Grandfather to Brother Knight
Keegan, Shannon, Sean, Addison, Morgen, Kevin, and Meghan.

Brother Omer Joseph O'Connor, 97, Indianapolis, passed away on December 22, 2020.

Father to Michael, Patricia, Dan, Peggy Homeier, 17 grandchildren.

Brother William (Bill) R. Penish, 93, of Indianapolis, passed away on December 29, 2020.
Father to William Penish, Lynne Gearries, Catherine Dawson, Stacy Crane, 6 grandchildren,
3 great-grandchildren.

Brother Thomas Paul Bracik, 76, Indianapolis, passed away January 4, 2021

Husband to Marcia for 51 years, father to Tricia Hutton, Todd, Tiffany Maddox, Therese Houze, brother
to John, 6 grandchildren.

Brother Frank Scheib, 93, Greenwood, passed away January 7, 2021

Father to Bob, Karen Beckwith, Beth Ann, Kathy Elliott, 6 grandchildren, 8 great-grandchildren.

Brother Benjamin “Ben” DeLuca, 58, Indianapolis, passed away January 9, 2021

Fiancé to Rhonda Rutledge, father to Camryn, Connor, Rachel Dallas, A. Chad Fender, brother to
Liz Friee, Step-brother to Beth (Jeff) Zorman, 2 grandchildren.

Brother Bernard Watson, 85, Indianapolis, passed away on January 28, 2021.
Preceded in death by wife Catherine, sister Margaret, brothers Robert and Joseph, father to Thomas and

Carol Diane.

Brother Jerry Owen Eacret, 78, of Greenwood, passed away on March 18, 2021.
Husband to Anne, father to Debra Linton, Jerry O., II, brother to Clyde, Jr. and Eugene, 2 grandchildren,
1 great-grandchild.

May Their Souls and The Souls Of All The Faithful Departed,
Through The Mercy of God, Rest in Peace. Amen.
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* KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS -
MSGR. JAMES M DOWNEY COUNCIL - 3660

PO Box 17547

Indianapolis, IN 46227-0547

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

April 2021

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
March 28 March 29 March 30 March 31 1 2 3
Palm Sunday Holy Thursday Good Friday
4 5 6 7 8 9 10
EASTER . .
Realty Board State Convention | State Convention
Jesus has Risen! Meeting Ft. Wayne Ft. Wayne
7pm
11 12 13 14 15 16 17
. Member’s Meeting
State Convention
Zoom
Ft. Wayne 7pm
18 19 20 21 22 23 24
25 26 27 28 29 30 May 1
Food Drive
Good Shepherd
11am—2pm

8 of 8




